
Elec�on conduct hearing focuses on inclusion 

Representa�ves of Inclusion Melbourne, a service provider for adults with intellectual disability, and 
others will present to the Electoral Maters Commitee at a public hearing next week on the conduct 
of the 2022 Victorian state elec�on. 

The public hearing will be held on Monday 27 November commencing at 2:00 pm and will be live 
streamed on the Commitee’s website, where submissions and transcripts of earlier hearings can also 
be found. 

The inquiry is examining a host of key issues from enrolment to candidature, campaigning behaviour 
and the vo�ng process, as well as the role and func�ons of the Victorian Electoral Commission. 

It will also examine op�ons for reforms, including changes to the Upper House vo�ng system and 
improvements to the voter experience. 

The Commitee will report in mid-2024. 

 

 

https://new.parliament.vic.gov.au/get-involved/inquiries/2022-victorian-state-election/hearings

